MANATEE NEWS

FOR RIVIERA FAMILIES "OCTOBER 16, 2020

A Note from Mrs. Myers

We hope you had a great week! We are so proud that Riviera has remained safe and healthy. Our students are doing an excellent job wearing masks, washing hands, and doing their part. Parents-We also appreciate the role you play by encouraging your students to stay safe and healthy and picking them up when they don't feel well (we know it's hard). We are all in this together!

Have a wonderful weekend, Mrs. Myers

SEND YOUR CHILD'S TEACHER A SHOUT OUT HERE!

If you would like to recognize a Riviera staff member, please complete the form linked here! We appreciate the support!

Important Dates

Friday, October 23rd: Early Dismissal @ 1:15pm

Looking ahead....

Monday, October 26th: SAC Meeting @ 4pm-Virtual (link will be sent in next week's newsletter) Friday, October 30th: Report Cards Issued Grades Kindergarten-6th Grade (please sign and return the envelope)

Thursday, November 5th: Virtual Parent/Teacher Conference Night 4-6pm (please contact your child's teacher to schedule a conference)

October 26th-30th: Red Ribbon Week-See special activities below

October 26th: Wear Red

October 27th: From Head to Toe, I'm Drug Free-Wear crazy socks and crazy hair

October 28th: Team up Against Drugs-Wear favorite team shirt

October 29th: Voting for My Future to be Drug Free-Wear Red, White & Blue

Flu Shots for Students @ Riviera

Just a reminder, Riviera students have the opportunity to get the flu shot at school. Parents who wish to take advantage of this opportunity should complete and return the permission form below (also available in the front office). The date this will happen has been changed to October 22nd.



2020-2021 Health Hero FL Flu Consent Form_English PDF.pdf





2020-2021 Health Hero FL Flu Consent Form_Spanish PDF.pdf



Title I School-Parent-Student Compact 2020-2021

Families, we want to thank all of you for your input in creating our 2020-2021 School-Parent-Student Compact. This document will be our guide for working together to be successful this school year. Please take a moment to look at it (linked below) and discuss it with your child as well as your child's teacher should you have any questions. If your student is brick and mortar a copy went home on October 15th. Elearning families, if you would like a hard copy please stop by the front office and ask for the "School Family Compact for Learning". We appreciate your investment in your child's education!



School Student Parent Compact 20-21 pdf.pdf





School Student Parent Compact Spanish pdf.pdf



